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TO: MEMBERS, BOARD OF EDUCATION AMENDED 
 
FROM: DR. ANTHONY W. KNIGHT, SUPERINTENDENT 
 
DATE: APRIL 8, 2014 
 
SUBJECT: VII.1. MONTHLY CASH FLOW REPORT 
 DISCUSSION 
 
ISSUE: Shall the Board receive and review a status report on District’s actual and 

projected cash flow through March of the 2012-13 school year? 
 
BACKGROUND: The State’s funding appropriation schedule for school districts is always 

challenging, but never more so than now with more than 20% of the current 
year cash being deferred to the subsequent fiscal year.  As a consequence, 
this condition has created significant issues in the management of the 
District’s cash flow. Given this critical period in school district finance, 
budget, and cash management, the Business Office has developed the 
attached cash flow report as an ongoing tool to assist the Administration and 
Board in analyzing and managing its cash and remaining cash-solvent.  This 
report is updated monthly to reflect actual receipts and disbursements and to 
update projections based on the latest information. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: None.  Information only. 
 
Prepared by: Martin Klauss, Assistant Superintendent, Business and Administrative Services 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
 ___________________________________
 Anthony W. Knight, Ed.D. 
 Superintendent 












